
 Contact:           Donn Miller at 503.986.0845 
  
 
  

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
GROUND WATER ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Thursday, March 23, 2006 
6:00 p.m. 

   W A T E R    R E S O U R C E S    D E P A R T M E N T     
Teleconference  

or 
Conference Room 124 (First Floor) 

North Mall Office Building 
725 Summer St. NE, Ste A 

                                                                   Salem, Oregon         
_________________________________________________________________ 

TENTATIVE AGENDA  
(order subject to change) 

 
 
I. Call to Order                          Christensen 
 
II. Approval of Minutes for the 2/10/06 Meeting          Christensen 
 
III. 2007 Legislative Concept Development                          Colbert 
 
IV. Public Comment - Items not on the Agenda 
 
 
 
 
 
Individuals from the public have two different ways to comment at the meeting.  On agenda 
items, they should submit a request to comment sheet to the committee chair for comment during 
the agenda item.  On non-agenda items, they may respond to the chair’s invitation at the 
scheduled public comment time. 
 
This is an after-hours meeting.  Please call Donn Miller in advance for access to the conference 
room.  The meeting is open to the public and all interested parties; if special physical, language or 
other accommodations are needed for this meeting, please advise as soon as possible but at least 
48 hours in advance of the meeting. 



 
 
 
March 15, 2006                                                      Contact:      Donn Miller at 503.986.0845 
 
 
 
SALEM-- The Water Resources Commission's Ground Water Advisory Committee (GWAC) 
will meet on Thursday, March 23, 2006 at 6:00 p.m.  The GWAC will meet by teleconference 
with an in-person option at Conference Room 124, North Mall Office Building, 725 Summer 
St NE, Salem. 
 
 

2007 Legislative Concept Development  
Debbie Colbert, Senior Policy Coordinator, will present the Department's preliminary legislative 
concepts for the 2007 legislative session.  Preliminary concepts were based on internal 
department discussion, Water Resources Commission discussion, and exchanges at stakeholder 
meetings.  Staff are seeking GWAC input on draft concepts including water right and transfer 
application fee adjustments, removing the sunset on the well constructors continuing education 
committee, and other statutory clarifications. 
                   
 


